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Science Policy: Behind the Scenes TRAVIS BARNETT, Society of
Physics Students — I served nine weeks as an intern in the House of Representatives
Committee on Science and Technology. For the majority of the summer I served
in the Research and Science Education Subcommittee, researching, among other
things, cyber-enabled learning, cybersecurity, and alternate energy costs. I learned
a great deal about the workings of the American government and how to contribute
to a professional office environment. During these nine weeks, my personal com-
munication skills were greatly improved. My internship was created and funded by
the John and Jane Mather Foundation for the Arts and Sciences, and as the only
merit-based science committee intern, I felt a great responsibility to prove my worth
in the Committee. It is important to have scientists involved in the policy of our
government in order to keep our nation on a progressive track, and to preserve cur-
rent scientific discoveries for posterity. Immersed in government and science policy,
I feel very learned and prepared to participate in these fields.

Travis Barnett
Society of Physics Students
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